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The Sixth Form Team are organising a trip to the Winter Wonderland in Hills Meadow, Reading. This trip is 
a reward to students for their good work and effort over the past term and as a treat before Christmas.  
 
Consequently, if any students are behind with any work or coursework, receive multiple 3s or 4s in their 
effort reports or have not complete their UCAS/Post-18 applications (Year 13 only) they will be invited to 
stay in school for support and allow supervised time to catch up. We hope that everyone will apply to 
attend the trip and seek to make the appropriate improvements should they wish to attend as we hope it 
will build on the relationships formed between the new Year 12 students and the Year 13s.   
 
Students must attend registration as well as Periods 1 and 2. Traveling by coach, we will leave College at 
11.15am and return at 4pm (depending on traffic). The cost to attend is £40.00 and covers the cost of 
transport, entry to the venue, an unlimited ride pass plus ice skating. Please indicate on the reply form if 
your child does not want the ride pass or ice skating so that the cost can be adjusted on ParentPay. 
 
Students will need to bring lunch or enough money to purchase lunch, as well as any spending money that 
they may require.  
 
Spaces are limited and will be allocated randomly if we receive more replies than we have space for.   
 
In line with Faringdon Community College's attendance policy, your child's place on this visit may be at risk 
if their attendance is too low or if they are not up to date with their academic studies.  
 
PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY NOW AS PAYMENT WILL BE MADE THROUGH YOUR PARENTPAY 
ACCOUNT.  YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED WHEN TO DO THIS.  PLEASE ENSURE YOU ARE REGISTERED WITH 
PARENTPAY AND YOUR DETAILS ARE UP TO DATE.    
 
Please be aware that your child's place on this trip is only secured when payment has been received. The 
deadline for payment will be Wednesday 11 December. 
 
To request a place for your child, please complete the online form before 9am Monday 9 December 
https://forms.office.com/e/qye5utgB9Z  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Rhian Field  
Head of Sixth Form  

https://forms.office.com/e/qye5utgB9Z

